
 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE       

January 16, 2020             

Contact: Rep. Spreitzer, 608-237-9145; Sen. Ringhand, 608-266-2253 

 

Rep. Spreitzer and Sen. Ringhand Announce 

 Brodhead Listening Session 
 

MADISON – Today, Rep. Mark Spreitzer (D-Beloit) and Sen. Janis Ringhand (D-Evansville) 

announced a listening session in Brodhead next month.  

 

“We welcome the residents of our districts to attend this listening session and share their ideas 

about pending legislation and how to better our state,” said Rep. Spreitzer. 

 

“We are looking forward to hearing from our constituents about how to best meet their needs and 

address the issues facing Wisconsin,” said Sen. Ringhand.   

 

The details for the event are below: 

 

Brodhead Area Listening Session  

Tuesday, February 4th  

5:30-6:30 PM 

Brodhead Memorial Public Library, Program Room  

1207 25th St, Brodhead, WI 53520    

 

#  #  # 
 


